
03/12/2018 

DR Gordon Packham 
7 Gladys AVE 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
gordon.packham@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2018/1800 - 93 McIntosh Road NARRAWEENA NSW 2099

The issue that concerns me about the proposed development at 93McIntosh St Narraweena is 
that there are only three retail premises in the plan in place of the existing nine. This small 
number represents a very significant downgrading of the shopping village represented by the 
present range of shops. At present there are a 
•pharmacy
•dentist
•delicatessen
•bottle shop
•Bakery
•Children’s wear shop
•Thai takeaway
•Pizza takeaway
•Hairdresser
I understand that the pharmacy is moving to a vacant shop on the west side of Alfred Street.
It would be help to retain some of the village atmosphere if the ground level retail space was 
divided into a larger number individual premises. The reduction of 9 to 3 is pretty drastic in term 
of variety of services potentially available
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